
 

 

20 September 2021 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
STEM Club  
 
The Science Department are really excited to be running STEM Club this year. There will be 
a range of activities to take part in, focusing on opportunities to design and carry out 
experiments which are different to those met in the normal science curriculum. The club will 
meet every Thursday at Sevenoaks in SC6 and Tonbridge in A5 from 16:00 to 16:45. Due to 
capacity, places are limited to 30 at each site and allocated to those who return their slips on 
a first come first serve basis. The first meeting will be on 23 September.  
 
There will be activities, projects and competitions to take part in across the year and these will 
focus around Science at home, fun Science, and Science in the world of work.  
 
If you would like your child to join please complete and return the reply slip below. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
  
Mr K Walsh 
Head of Science  
 

Reply Slip – Weald Science and Technology Club – Please email to Mr Walsh (Tonbridge) 
kwalsh@wealdgs.org or Mr Toolan (Sevenoaks) ttoolan@wealdgs.org 
 
I wish to attend STEM club. 
 
Name …………………………………………………. Form ………………  
 
I give permission for my child to attend the STEM Club, on Thursday from 16:00 – 16:45. I 
understand that there is no provision of transport home after the clubs and I agree to make 
arrangements for my child can make their own way home.  
 
 

Signed ………………………………………………. Date ……………….. 
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